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Dean presided over the Fifth Open Capsule and Open Lab on Saturday 17 January 2009 at MUPY. This
activity is held yearly to promote the value of pharmacy profession and to increase understanding of
important roles of pharmacists in the healthcare system among highschoolers.  

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/374


